
MEMO  
 
FROM:   Patty Dale, Senior Associate Registrar 
 
DATE:   April 3, 2013 
 
SUBJECT:  Discontinued Concentration 
 
The College of Business received approval at the January 16, 2013 AP&P meeting to delete the 
undergraduate certificate in Financial Planning (320A) for the Department of Finance, Banking and 
Insurance. 
 

DISCONTINUED UNDERGRADUATE CERTIFICATE 
 

 API CODE TITLE COLL DEPT CIP CODE EFFECTIVE 
TERM  

Undergraduate 
Certificate 

320A Financial Planning CB FIN 520801 201340 

 


